Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, June 2, 2016, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: City of Hollywood Commission Chambers Room 219, 2600 Hollywood Boulevard, Hollywood, Florida 33020
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This project will include rebuilding Hollywood Boulevard with two lanes and 6-foot wide buffered bike lanes in each direction. A median will be build to accommodate parallel parking. The existing sidewalk will be replaced with colored concrete sidewalks with tree grates and planters. New decorative street lights will be installed and five mid-block pedestrian crossings will be created. The diagonal parking will be converted to parallel parking on both sides of the street. New mast arm traffic signals will be installed at the intersection of Hollywood Boulevard and North 24th Avenue.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Betsy Jeffers (954)777-4061 or e-mail betsy.jeffers@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Betsy Jeffers, (954)777-4061. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Betsy Jeffers, (954)777-4061.
